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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  joanne.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
…REMEMBERING THOSE WHO SERVED 

 
 

Town of Eatonia Reminder 
 

Garbage Pick Up: 

Front street garbage pick-up will begin 

on Monday, Nov 4th. 

Please have your garbage out front  

by 8:00a.m. 
 

Town of Eatonia Webpage has 
changed to: www.eatonia.ca 
 

Remembrance Day Program 

 
will be held at 
Eaton School  

Tuesday, November 5th, 2013 
At 11:00 AM 

Everyone Welcome 
 

Don’t forget to Contact or email 

Joanne at the Town Office By 

November 22
nd

 at the latest if you 

are interested in putting a Seasons 

Greetings ad in December 

Newsletter. 

Size of Ad: Business Card Size 

Cost: $12.00 

Email:joanne.eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:joanne.eatonia@sasktel.net
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING 
SEPTEMBER NEWS 

The residents of E.O.L. have been very busy 
this month, spending a lot of time outside enjoying 
the beautiful Autumn weather. All the tomatoes are 
picked to avoid the inevitable frost. There are still 
carrots to be harvested from our stand up garden, 
but Dick (our resident gardener) informs us that 
they can handle a little frost! 

Morning exercises are still very well 
attended. We need to get back on track and start 
doing them every day! Craft sessions are also very 
popular. Thank you to Marie Smith for planning the 
crafts and to Evelyn Hoffman and Winnie Larson for 
assisting. The residents were busy baking as well.  
They made a delicious date square, a recipe of 
Joyce Barr’s. Ice cream sundaes were enjoyed by 
all.  Thanks again to the 21-44 Store for the soft ice 
cream. It made the treats extra special! The ladies 
were pampered by manicures. They always look 
forward to that! Other activities included Guess the 
Word, Shuffleboard and Balloon Badminton.  We 
also held our weekly Bingos. Thank you once again 
to Evelyn Hoffman for helping the residents that 
need it! They appreciate it very much.  It is also 
nice when family members and friends can join us.  
The more the merrier! 

A “Harvest Tour” was arranged and eight 
residents took part.  We were invited to Lorrene 
Johnson’s for the day. We saw the Stone Wall and 
enjoyed touring her beautiful yard!  We also were 
able to look at a sod house. This brought back a lot 
of memories of days gone by!  She served us a 
lovely lunch! We hope you will have us back next 
year, Lorrene! We were helped out by several 
volunteers: Linda Radies, Tanya Cowie, Muriel 
Hawkins, Brenda White and Darlene Pincemin.  
Thank you to all of you!  Without volunteers, we 
would not be able to plan these field trips.  

In last month’s news, we forgot to mention 
the bus trip that nine residents took on August 11.  
They attended the “Sunday in the Park” put on by 
the Eatonia Heritage Committee.  It was a beautiful 

afternoon enjoyed by all who attended. Thank you 
to the volunteers who helped make this happen:  
Gail Morgan, Lynn Assmus, Brenda Simon and 
Richard Adams (who drove the Handi Van); 
a belated thank you to all!  We hear there is another 
one coming up in October!   

On September 13, the residents held a Terry 
Fox Bingo to raise money for the cause. We also 
sold squares for a chance to win a T-shirt. Thank 
you to everyone who supported us in this 
fundraiser!  Marie Smith helped with the Bingo. 
Thanks, Marie!   

We had one birthday to celebrate this 
month.  Happy Birthday to May Hill! Thank you to 
the United Church Women for hosting the party. 
The ladies were Pat Tilbert, Marie Smith and Brenda 
Simon. They led the residents in a few rounds of 
Five Card Bingo then served a delicious angel food 
cake. Thank you so much, ladies!   

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the 
men and women who provide church services for 
the residents of Eatonia Oasis Living. Thank you to 
those from the United, Lutheran, Catholic and 
Christian Fellowship churches. As we have said 
before, fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is a 
very important part of their care and is greatly 
appreciated by those who attend. Services are held 
every Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to 
join us.  

Other volunteers include Winnie Larson, for 
helping with evening lunch and Trudy Bews for 
helping serve our Bacon and Egg Brunch. Thanks!! 
Thank you to Elder Airth and Elder Christianson, 
missionaries from the Church of Latterday Saints, 
for volunteering at EOL. Your time spent here is 
greatly appreciated.  If there is anyone else out 
there that would like to volunteer at E.O.L. please 
call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447.Last, but certainly not 
least, our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you 
who have made a donation of any kind to our 
facility. We appreciate it very much!! 

 
HAVE A GREAT MONTH! 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING 
OCTOBER 2013 NEWS  

Another month has flown by, and we are 
well into fall. The gardens are emptied, and the 
flower beds are cleaned out. We are preparing for 
the winter months to come! We decorated the home 
with Thanksgiving Turkeys made out of acorns and 
now have our Spooky Cats and Jack-o-lanterns 
haunting the hallways!! Thank you to Marie Smith 
for planning these crafts and to Evelyn Hoffman 
and Alyssa Evans for assisting! We are looking 
forward to Halloween at EOL. Amy’s Playschool 
class is coming to carve pumpkins with the 
residents. Michelle Heard is planning on 
volunteering to help with that.  Welcome, Michelle 
and thank you!  We are also looking forward to the 
ghosts and goblins coming to see us on Halloween 
night.  We will be gathering in the Activity Room at 
4:30 to hand out treats. Hope to see you then! 

Other activities enjoyed by the residents 
include Morning Exercises, Guess the Word, 
Balloon Badminton, Shuffleboard and playing the 
Wii. Weekly Bingos are very well attended.Thank 
you once again to Evelyn Hoffman for lending a 
helping hand to the residents who need it. They are 
very grateful! We have also been joined by family 
and friends of the residents.That is nice to see!   
 “Sunday in the Park” was enjoyed by several 
residents. Thank you to the Eatonia Heritage 
Committee for including us once again. It was a 
beautiful afternoon enjoyed by all who attended.  
Thank you to Gail Morgan and Sharon Price for 
arranging this and to Richard Adams who drove the 
Handi Van.   

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the 
men and women who provide church services for 
the residents of Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the 
residents’ spiritual needs is a very important part of 
their care and is greatly appreciated by the 
residents and staff. Services are held every 
Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us. 
 

The residents and staff were treated to a 
lunch brought in by the Eatonia Health Care 
Auxiliary.  They had A & W chicken with salads, 
fresh buns and homemade pies.  Everyone 
thoroughly enjoyed this! Thank you so much! The 
Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary raises money for the 
residents of Eatonia Oasis Living, buying supplies 
that are needed and funding special occasions 
such as this. Their next fundraiser is a Bake Sale 
that will be taking place at the Eatonia Home Based 
Business and Craft Show on November 30. This is 
held at the Eatonia Community Hall from 12:00 to 
4:00. Any donations of baking would be greatly 
appreciated, and can be dropped off at the Hall that 
morning.  The Auxiliary is also looking for new 
members. If you are interested in joining this group, 
please call Cora at (306)967-2447 for more 
information.  
 

Other volunteers this month include Winnie 
Larson, for helping with evening lunch and Alyssa 
Evans for helping with manicures. Your time spent 
here is greatly appreciated. If there is anyone else 
out there that would like to volunteer at E.O.L. 
please call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 

 
We currently have 21 residents living at 

EOL. We bid farewell to Hulda Hennes who has 
moved to Heritage Manor. Good Luck in your new 
home, Hulda!  Peggy Kornelson has moved here 
from Kindersley. Welcome, Peggy! 
 
Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude 
goes out to all of you who have made a donation of 
any kind to our facility.  We appreciate it very 
much!! 

 
HAPPY HAUNTING!! 
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ARENA:  If you haven’t got your arena 
fees paid yet please get them in ASAP.  
This includes minor hockey, rec hockey & 
skating. We accept post-dated cheques.   
Just a reminder:  Kitchen and caretaking 
shifts at the rink are a part of 
participating in arena activities, it’s what 
keeps the rink up and running.  Sign-up 
sheets for both are posted at the rink, 
caretaking on the bulletin board in lobby 
and kitchen shifts on the kitchen door. 
DON’T FORGET:  Anyone not registered 
in hockey or skating must purchase a 
season public skating/shinny pass for 
$150 to use the arena.  

 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund 
Grant: 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan 
Lotteries products such as Lotto 6/49, 
Western 6/49, and Scratch & Win are 
placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries 
Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 
used to support more than 12,000 sport, 
culture, recreation and community groups 
in the province.  Community groups in 
Eatonia receive funding from the 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

 
Hockey-November Home Games: 
Friday November 8 @ 8:30pm 

Seniors vs Luseland 
Thursday November 14 @ 7:00pm 

Midgets vs Kindersley 
Saturday November 16 @ 8:00pm 

Seniors vs Unity 
Sunday November 17 @ 12:30pm 

Peewee vs Rosetown 
Sunday November 17 @ 4:00pm

 Bantams vs North Battleford 
Tuesday November 19 @ 6:00pm 

Atoms vs 
Friday November 22 @ 8:00pm 

AA Midget Girls vs Saskatoon 
Saturday November 30 @ 2:00pm 

Peewees vs Kerrobert 

 
Come out & cheer on our teams! 

Watch for more to games to be posted! 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 
Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 
 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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CLASSIFIEDS 

EATON BAND ASSOCIATION  

POINSETTIA SALE 
If you ordered a poinsettia plant  

from the band parents it will be  

ready for pickup on: 
 

Wednesday, December 4, 2013 
 

1:00 p.m. to 7 p.m.   
 

Kindergarten Room  

Eaton School  
 

PLEASE BRING BLANKETS, 

BOXES OR PLASTIC TUBS 

TO TAKE YOUR 

POINSETTIA HOME! 

 

 

 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

The Eatonia United Church 

Women 
Will be hosting our annual 

Tea and Silent Auction on 

Saturday November 2nd, 2013 

from 2:00pm to 4:00pm 

Biding will run from  

2:00pm until 3:30pm 

Please have donated items at the 

church by noon Nov 2nd. 

Everyone Welcome. 
 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 
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Old Fashioned Christmas 

at Eatonia Community Hall 

Saturday December 14th, 2013 

2:00 pm- 5:00pm 

Entertainment 

Visit from Santa 

Free Goodie Bags 

Santa’s Hut 

Face Painting & Crafts 

Beef on a Bun & Hotdogs 

Sleigh Rides 

Street Hockey 

Pictures with Santa 

Watch for Posters for more 

information 

 

 
Tea & Bake Sale 

Error in Date-New Date: 
Saturday , Novemeber 30th, 2013 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
2:00p.m.-3:30p.m. 

Eaveryone Welcome! 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Open House 
Saturday November 30

th
, 2013 

12:00pm – 5:00pm 

Eatonia Community Hall 
 

Avon, Baking, Epicure, 5
th

 Ave Jewelery, 

Homemade Crafts, Regal, Tupperware,  
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and much more!   

Great Gift Ideas! 
 

Complimentary Coffee & Squares! 

Hope to see YOU there! 
 

 

 

 

 

Eatonia Oasis Living  
has been very fortunate to receive 

funds to purchase new beds for the 
facility. We will have 24 standard, 
hospital-style beds (mattress not 

included) to give away. 
If you are interested in a bed, call 
Cora or Krista at (306)967-2447. 

 

DONOR’S CHOICE 

It is that time of  year again when 

volunteer canvassers will be knocking on 

your door asking for donations to various 

charities of your choice. Last year the 

Donor’s Choice Campaign raised 

$19,395.00. At this time we would to 

thank the canvassers who so graciously 

gave their time and a huge thank you to 

the people of our community who so 

generously donated to various charities. 

If you are unsure of how Donor’s Choice 

works and would like more information 

feel free to call me, Kathy Nunweiler, at 

306-967-2691 or ask your canvasser 

when they knock on your door. 

 
The Eatonia 

Health Care Auxiliary 
is holding a BAKE SALE on 

November 30th at the Eatonia Home 

Based Business and Craft Show. 

Donations of baking would be 

greatly appreciated!! 

(Baking can be dropped off at 

the Hall by 11:00.) 

Thank you!!! 
 

 

Hair I Am  

707 Main Street  

Kindersley, SK 

Offering Full Hair care Services Including: 

-Cut/Style 

-Colors 

-Perms 

-Permanent Straightening 
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*Now offering Hot Headz  

Extensions! 

For Appointments with:  

Viv Townsend or June Ward  

call 306-463-4602 

Cassandra  Steinke call 306-460-9682 

Thank You’s 
 

A heartfelt thank you to Pam Schmaltz for 

convening the Terry Fox Run. After more than 

thirty years, it would be a shame to have it 

discontinue. Also, many thanks to all who filled 

my vacated positions. Keep up the good job! 

Margaret (Larock) Boser  
 

 
 

The Eatonia Heritage Park board wishes 

to thank all those who attended our two 

“Sundays in the Park” events in August 

and October. Many thanks to the 

musicians and entertainers who 

volunteered their talents. Thanks to Ron 

Becker for providing buggy rides to 

many excited children. We hope to host 

several more Sundays in the Park next 

year and welcome everyone who would 

like to participate to show up and 

include yourself in the program.   

Screenings Project 
Thanks to the following 

farms for donating: 
 

Craney Farms 
B & J Nunweiler 
Brent Nunweiler 

Fred Humeny 
Thanks to Lee’s Grain Cleaning  

for use of truck. 
 

The Eatonia & District Chamber of 

Commerce Trade Show Committee 
We would like to give a huge thank 

you to Vivianne Verm for organizing the 

Trade Show and the endless hours of work in 

setting it up, running and cleaning up. 

We would like to thank all the 

businesses who donated money towards the 

entertainment, pies towards the pie booth, 

the individuals who donated their time 

volunteering to work in the booths and for 

all those who stayed to clean up. 

We would like to thank the businesses 

who donated paper and photocopying. 

We would like to thank Michael Hoult 

and the grade 10 class from Eaton School for 

their helping in setting up the trade show. 

We could not do it without you. 

We would like to thank Candy 

Ashford and Darren Donald for the Chamber 

of Commerce display. 

We would like to thank Richard 

Reichert for donating his time in bringing his 

horses down for rides for the children. 
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All the entertainment was exceptional 

this year. Thanks to Melissa and Ryan Hynd 

and the Wacky Wizard. 

Most of all we would like to thank 

our supporters, all the businesses who had 

booths and all the people who come every 

year and attend our trade show. 

The winners of the money tree were 

Arnott Larock and Myrtle Somerville. The 

winners of the Poker Booth were 1st place 

Debbie Kroeker, 2nd place Larry Ritchie and 

3rd place Kevin Stevens. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


